## SALFORD TOWNSHIP PARK BOARD

## Meeting Minutes - October 30, 2018

A meeting of the Salford Township Park Board was held on Tuesday, October 30th, at the Salford Township Municipal Building in Tylersport. Present were Chairman Frank Jarrett, Warren Taylor, Charles Boyd, Fred Moyer and myself, Tim Clemmer.

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 PM by Chairman Frank Jarrett.

The minutes from the previous meeting were distributed. Motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes; motion carried unanimously.

## **Business:**

Tylersport Community Park: Frank reported that he spoke to Doug Hedrick about plans to install
the Swing Set and the picnic tables, and noted that the work had been delayed because of the
inclement weather we've been having. Frank agreed to ask Doug if it would be helpful for the Park
Board members to assist with the assembly and installation at some time in the near future...

Frank also noted that Karen was still awaiting the final bill from Membrino Construction for the work they did at the park.

There being no further business on the agenda, the meeting was adjourned at 7:45 PM.

Respectfully submitted, E. Timothy Clemmer Recording Secretary